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Friends,

Enclosed please find your 2oJ.8-2otg tax biltatong with the North Arlington Newsletter.

The municipal portion of the bill reflects a minimal change in the amount to be raised for the
cost of munitipal services- we continue to keep any tax increases to a minimum while we expand
the services available to our residents.

ln the last year we have continued our aggressive road paving program. Improvements
continue in all areas of municipal facilities, As this letter goes to press, lighting is being installed at
Zadroga Field which willgreatly increase the number of games and events which will be hetd there.

Public works, police, and emergency services equipment continue to be upgraded. An
additional new ambulance is about to be delivered.

Our aggressive redevelopment efforts resulted in the recently compteted FedEx facility,
including a new traffic control signal in the Porete Avenue area. More new development is
scheduled there. Ridge Road is also seeing new development as The Ridge residential project has
been completed and the OPUS project is expected to break ground soon, These added ratables help
maintain our stable taxes.

We continue to promote community activities and events. A record number of youth are
enrolled in our various recreation prograrns. Free concerts, Memorial Day parade and activities,
Holiday activities, senior events, and so much more are an important part of the fabric of our
community.

We will continue to pursue all means of improvinB our com4pt*rrftf-On thrf yoll
,/

Moyor Joseph Bionchi, dnd Borough Council Members


